
RESIDENT INPUT SUMMARY 

7/20/16 to 8/15/16 

Old Business 

 

 4/19  A Brookside Glen resident called to ask about the progress of a weedy area 

behind his home along Fairfield Drive.  

  5/18  The area was sprayed with a broadleaf weed herbicide. 

  6/2, 6/30, 7/21, 8/4  The area was mowed at the lowest possible setting and string  

  trimmed. 

 Week of 8/15   The area is scheduled to be seeded and hydro-mulched. 

 

 6/27  A White Oak resident called to inform us that the District’s mowing contractor had 

missed an area. Staff verified that the area was missed near the north pond, and called the 

contractor. The resident was called and thanked for providing the information. 

  7/20  The resident emailed that the area had been missed by the mowing   

  contractor.  The contractor was called and a message was left. 

 8/1  The resident called and spoke with staff, stating that the contractor was onsite 

 and was not mowing the area in question.  Staff immediately went to White Oak 

 Park and spoke with the contracted staff, showed them the spot, spoke with the 

 contractor owner on the phone, and verified that this spot would not be missed 

 again. 

 

New Business 

 7/21  A bicyclist called to inform us that the bike path transition at Walnut Creek Drive 

and Pfeiffer Road, bridging over Union Ditch has a difficult drop/step. 

 7/22  Staff called and spoke to the bicyclist to inform him that the path was under the 

 maintenance responsibility of the surrounding condo association who has worked with 

 the Village of Frankfort in regards to the bridge. 

 7/25  Frankfort Square Wildcats requested additional garbage cans and porta potties be 

provided for football camp.  Garbage cans and porta potties were delivered by the end of 

the day. 

 

 7/25  Frankfort Square Wildcats requested that loose flaking pain be scraped from ceiling 

in the concession stand and storage area and be repainted.  This project was scheduled 

and completed on 8/3. 

 


